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JEB BARDON ELECTED WAYNE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE 

Local business owner selected to fill vacancy through the end of the year 
 
INDIANAPOLIS – This morning at a caucus of Wayne Township Democratic Party precinct committee leaders, 
local business owner Jeb Bardon was unanimously elected as the new Wayne Township Trustee. 
 
Bardon replaces former Wayne Township Trustee Chuck Jones, who resigned last month. He assumes office 
immediately and will serve out the remainder of Jones’ term, which ends on December 31, 2022. 
 
“Restoring trust and accountability to this office is an enormous responsibility and I am honored to be given the 
opportunity to do that as Wayne Township Trustee,” said Bardon. “My top priorities will be to improve 
transparency, financial oversight, and overall services to the public as well as to recover any taxpayer dollars 
that have been misused. Today marks a fresh start for Wayne Township and I am excited to get to work.” 
 
Bardon is a lifelong township resident. In addition to owning and operating three Subway franchises, Bardon 
served as a state representative from 1998 through 2014 and has been active in the community, volunteering 
with numerous organizations. He and his wife Kristie have been married for 20 years and the couple has two 
daughters. 
 
For more information on the Wayne Township Trustee’s Office, visit www.WayneTwp.org 
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